Engineering Office:

Company of New Hampshire 1671 Worcester Rood
Framingham, Massachusett: 01701
(617) - 872 - 8100

IF!!i; PUBLIC SERVICE e A gl

December 17, 1981

SBN-201
T.F. B 7.1.7

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Robert L. Tedesco
Assistant Director for Licensing
Division of Licensing

References: (a) Construction Permits CPPR-135 and CPPR-136, Docket -
Nos. 50-443 and 50-444 AN\
(b) USNRC Letter, dated November 18, 1981, "Long-Teéﬁ“f
Operability of Deep Draft Pumps,” R. L. Tedesgﬁfto
W. C. Tallman /

Subject: Program for Demonstration of Long-Term
Operability of Deep Draft Pumps

Dear Mr. Tedesco:
PSNH will submit the subject program by March 1, 1982.

The program will supplement the information which currently exists in Seabrook
FSAR, Section 3.9(B).3.2.

Very truly yours,

" A/;(,;LW'CJ

J. DeVincentis
Project Manager
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